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I write in unconditional support of SB 1098. The passage of Freedom to Read is a 

needed tool to strengthen Oregon's anti-discrimination laws through the protection of 

our public school students from discriminatory book bans and censorship. Book 

banning has no place in our democracy, and infringes on the freedom to learn and 

teach.  

 

Please vote YES and support education at every level. Thank you. 


